From: gareth benic [N

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 12:21 p.m.
To: Consultations

Cc:

Subject: fees 2017

Dear Dental Council,

This email is sent in regards to your call for submissions on the proposed APC fees increase.
I am not in support of this increase and don’t believe the increase is adequately justified.
Kind Regards,

Gareth Benic





